Calling on Mentors!

Our local FBA chapter invites practitioners in the Northern and Eastern Districts to sign up to
mentor TU law students. The past year+ has been unusual and limiting for those students, who
have not had the same opportunities we had to connect with others in the legal community. We
have many students eager to participate, and we encourage you to join us!

This outreach takes only a few hours per semester and can be as simple as a couple of emails and
a lunch or coffee conversation. More information and sign-up details here.

You do not have to be an FBA member to be a mentor. However, if you are interested in
membership and our upcoming members-only events, we welcome you to join. The attached
membership form provides a 20% discount for new members if submitted before October 31,
2021. Membership sign-up may also be completed at https://www.fedbar.org/membership/join/
(albeit without the 20% discount due to current tech restraints). Be sure to note you are joining
our Northern/Eastern Oklahoma chapter when you sign up.

Questions regarding the chapter may be directed to neokfba@gmail.com. We hope to see you at
an event soon!

Hon. Susan E. Huntsman
United States Magistrate Judge
Northern/Eastern Oklahoma FBA Chapter President 2021-2022
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